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The top page of our official website has been renewed 

 
Nippon Steel Trading Corporation (hereinafter referred to as "our company") has renewed 
the top page of its official website. This renewal was carried out to make information within 
the site easier to find and provide smoothly. 
 
The new top page features a major overhaul of the design and layout of the first view, 
pursuing consistent design and user-friendliness from the user's perspective, significantly 
improving usability.  
 
Additionally, by introducing news releases and topics related to our business on the top 
page, we designed it to deliver specific initiatives of our company. Furthermore, the design 
ensures that necessary information is appropriately displayed on various devices such as 
tablets and smartphones, providing a comfortable browsing environment for a wide range 
of users. 
 
Moving forward, we will conduct effectiveness verification towards a full renewal and 
continue to build a user-first website. Through our new official website, we aim to enhance 
stakeholders' understanding of our business and initiatives and provide necessary content 
in an easy-to-understand manner. 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

URL： https://www.nst.nipponsteel.com/en/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

* Inquiries regarding this release: 
Corporate Communications Section 
General Affairs & Corporate Communications Department 
NIPPON STEEL TRADING CORPORATION 
TEL: +81-3-6772-5003   FAX: +81-3-6772-5401 
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